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Chris Austin

From: Cindy Weeks <cindy@mtnhousing.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:24 AM

To: Chris Austin

Cc: Geoffrey; Rich Olejniczak

Subject: Earth Fare-QAP

Chris, please add back Earth Fare at Westgate to the approved list of Grocery Stores.  
 

In case other locations reopen, please just list it as Earth Fare. As I understand it, 8 locations will be reopened.  
 

 
It has reopened in the exact same location under different owners. That location is: 66 
Westgate Parkway, Asheville, NC 28806. 
 
Here is a news article and attached is a location map. 
 
https://www.citizen-times.com/story/news/local/2020/06/22/earth-fare-westgate-open-once-
again/3235384001/ 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Visnich Weeks 
Vice President & Director of Community Investment 
Mountain Housing Opportunities, Inc. 
64 Clingman Avenue, Suite 101 
Asheville, NC  28801 
828-254-4030 ext. 111 
www.mtnhousing.org 


